
Dear  Members,							27th March 2019.
Reg: Revised methodology for SDLs.
The revised methodology for SDLs was discussed with the market participants on many occasions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In accordance with the members’ requests to share the valuation data, we are appending the valuation data as at 25th and 26th  March 2019 for your information. These are being placed on “What’s new”. 
The new methodology will come into effect  in April 2019  as soon as notified by FBIL. These values will also appear on FBIL’s website.

Regards

(D.V.S.S.V.Prasad)
Chief Executive Officer.
 
